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Top DEP Stories  
 
Lock Haven Express: DEP tours Kettle Creek stream restoration project 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/10/dep-tours-kettle-creek-stream-restoration-
project/  
 
Fox56: DEP tours Kettle Creek project 
https://fox56.com/news/local/dep-tours-kettle-creek-project  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Eroding, unstable streambank in Kettle Creek Watershed restored 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/outdoors/eroding-unstable-streambank-in-kettle-creek-
watershed-restored/article_ce9cc72e-5497-11ed-ba46-0700069657a4.html  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: DEP offers recycling and thrifting tips 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/dep-offers-recycling-and-thrifting-tips/article_02b95352-54dd-
11ed-8727-c36f9c34986d.html 
 
Mention  
 
Citizens’ Voice: DEP: Signs of underground fire near proposed gas plant site in Glen Lyon 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/dep-signs-of-underground-fire-near-proposed-gas-plant-site-in-
glen-lyon/article_8bf2185e-eefe-541b-bf6d-e58df5a68ccb.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Harmar officials to seek DEP's help in finding buried manhole  
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/harmar-officials-to-seek-deps-help-in-finding-buried-
manhole/  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Troy SD receives $2.7 million for Clean School Buses 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/troy-sd-receives-2-7-million-for-clean-school-
buses/article_3f4616af-0047-5a99-81db-60ad2397c218.html   
 
WENY: Pennsylvania sending millions to local districts to buy electric buses 
https://www.weny.com/story/47570710/pennsylvania-sending-millions-to-local-districts-to-buy-
electric-buses  
 
Climate Change 
 
AP: UN weather agency: Greenhouse gases reach new record in 2021 
https://apnews.com/article/united-nations-climate-and-environment 
 
AP: UN report: Climate pollution reductions ‘highly inadequate’ 
https://apnews.com/article/g-20-summit-science-united-nations-pollution-antonio-guterres-  
 
The Guardian: Climate crisis: UN finds ‘no credible pathway to 1.5C in place’ 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2022/oct/27/climate-crisis-un-pathway-1-5-c 
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AP: Climate Questions: Who are the big emitters? 
https://apnews.com/article/science-china-united-states-climate-and-environment-
0ad4b8b987d74e15f7489c29371cbc83 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Daily Courier: Connellsville's 12th St. Park to be upgraded 
https://www.dailycourier.com/news/connellsvilles-12th-st-park-to-be-upgraded/article_9304557c-
556b-11ed-957a-479de4f2c04d.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Hopewell Community Park remains a 'labor of love' for local community 
https://www.timesonline.com/in-depth/news/local/2022/10/27/hopewell-community-park-remains-a-
labor-of-love-for-local-community/65389807007/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Developer asks city for $1M to bring new buildings, shops to former foundry 
site on Maynard Street 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/10/developer-asks-city-for-1m-to-bring-new-
buildings-shops-to-maynard-street/  
 
Energy  
 
WJET-TV: More kids to ride in ‘clean’ school buses, mostly electric 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/more-kids-to-ride-in-clean-school-buses-mostly-electric/ 
 
Daily Times: More kids to ride in ‘clean’ school buses, mostly electric 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2022/10/26/more-kids-to-ride-in-clean-school-buses-mostly-electric/ 
 
The Mercury: More kids to ride in ‘clean’ school buses, mostly electric 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2022/10/26/more-kids-to-ride-in-clean-school-buses-mostly-electric/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: EPA awarding nearly $1 billion to schools for electric buses 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/ap/washington/epa-awarding-nearly-1-billion-to-schools-for-
electric-buses/article_f016dac9-821b-58f3-8d86-aa9cc8d1c808.html 
 
WITF: How a tank full of powder turns natural gas into fuel for pickup trucks 
https://www.witf.org/2022/10/26/how-a-tank-full-of-powder-turns-natural-gas-into-fuel-for-pickup-
trucks/ 
 
WTAJ: Pennsylvanians reminded to apply for heating help 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/regional-news/pennsylvanians-reminded-to-apply-for-heating-help/ 
 
KDKA: Western Pennsylvania school districts to get $5 million for 'greener' school buses 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/western-pennsylvania-school-districts-to-get-5-million-for-
greener-school-buses/ 
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Observer-Reporter: Washington County school districts to receive money for eco-friendly buses 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/washington-county-school-districts-to-receive-money-
for-eco-friendly-buses/article_f9aedec0-555a-11ed-923b-63b0d72259e7.html 
 
Tribune-Review: 2 Washington County school districts among those benefit from $1B in federal grants 
for electric buses 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/2-washington-county-school-districts-among-those-benefit-from-1b-
in-federal-grants-for-electric-buses/ 
 
AP: More kids to ride in ‘clean’ school buses, mostly electric 
https://apnews.com/article/business-kamala-harris-seattle-washington-pollution- 
 
Simple ways to make your business more energy-efficient 
https://newpittsburghcourier.com/2022/10/26/simple-ways-to-make-your-business-more-energy-
efficient/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Paint Township approves solar farm guidelines  
https://www.tribdem.com/news/local_news/paint-township-approves-solar-farm-
guidelines/article_60190dce-552f-11ed-89b9-d306d9603631.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Clearway Community Energy changes name to Cordia 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/10/26/clearway-community-energy-changes-
name-to-cordia.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Pa. Senate panel approves hydrogen, natural gas tax credit bill 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-state/2022/10/26/senate-appropriations-approves-
hydrogen-tax-credit-bill/stories/202210260112 
 
Post-Gazette: Spin scooters don’t help 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2022/10/27/spin-scooters-don-t-
help/stories/202210270018  
 
Reuters: TotalEnergies, Shell post bumper profits, LNG business diverges 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/totalenergies-shell-post-bumper-profits-lng-business-
diverges-2022-10-27/ 
 
AP: Report: Global crises can speed up move to clean energy 
https://apnews.com/article/trending-news-europe-business-climate-and-environment 
 
New York Times: War in Ukraine Likely to Speed, Not Slow, Shift to Clean Energy, I.E.A. Says 
https://www.nytimes.com/2022/10/27/climate/global-clean-energy-iea.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
WESA: A deep dive on the issues raised in the Fetterman and Oz Senate debate 
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2022-10-26/a-deep-dive-on-the-issues-raised-in-the-
fetterman-and-oz-senate-debate 
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WESA: Whether gas prices are up or down, don't blame or thank the president 
https://www.wesa.fm/2022-10-27/whether-gas-prices-are-up-or-down-dont-blame-or-thank-the-
president 
 
Allegheny Front: As the election approaches, Wolf and Pa. lawmakers look to push through massive tax 
incentives for natural gas 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/as-the-election-approaches-wolf-and-pa-lawmakers-look-to-push-
through-massive-tax-incentives-for-natural-gas/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Antero Resources boosts share repurchasing by $1B 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/10/26/antero-resources-boosts-share-
repurchasing-by-1b.html 
 
PFAS 
 
Bradford Era: Testing reveals PFAS chemicals in West Branch of Susquehanna River 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/testing-reveals-pfas-chemicals-in-west-branch-of-
susquehanna-river/article_b6fc8b22-e154-5b99-87b3-a756dd2c7bde.html 
 
Penn State News: Forever chemicals persist through wastewater treatment, may enter crops 
https://www.psu.edu/news/research/story/forever-chemicals-persist-through-wastewater-treatment-
may-enter-crops/  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Testing reveals PFAS chemicals in West Branch of Susquehanna River 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/community/testing-reveals-pfas-chemicals-in-west-branch-of-
susquehanna-river/article_4445bca4-553a-11ed-b0b8-536f082e5867.html  
 
Vector Management  
 
Butler Eagle: Study: Mosquitoes attracted to certain chemicals in skin 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20221026/study-mosquitoes-attracted-to-certain-chemicals-in-skin/ 
 
Waste 
  
Philadelphia Inquirer: Inside a Chester County e-waste recycler where thousands of old laptops get 
restored — or destroyed — every month 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/sycamore-international-pennsylvania-ewaste-recycling-school-
laptops-20221027.html 
 
Water 
 
Record-Argus: Water line work drawing to a close 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/water-line-work-drawing-to-a-close/ 
 
Scranton Times: Study finds microplastic pollution in Northeast Pennsylvania's cleanest waterways 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/ 
 
Standard Speaker: Hazleton City Authority Pump Station offline again as emergency work continues. 
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https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/hazleton-city-authority-pump-station-offline-again-as-
emergency-work-continues/article_de14e6fb-01a6-5f26-8416-25164e363743.html 
 
WTAE: Microplastics found in PA's "most pristine" waters 
https://www.wtae.com/article/microplastics-pennsylvania-cleanest-rivers-streams/41781203 
 
Beaver County Radio: Mail-In Ballots & Water In The Park Become Focal Points Of Commissioners’ Work 
Session 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/mail-in-ballots-water-in-the-park-become-focal-points-of-
commissioners-work-session/ 
 
Herald-Standard: Fairchance water system, Connellsville playground receive grant funding 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/fairchance-water-system-connellsville-playground-
receive-grant-funding/article_6d42178c-5554-11ed-aa90-f37ef954fb57.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Keystone State Park line replacement could cost DTMA hundreds of thousands 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/keystone-state-park-line-replacement-could-cost-
dtma-hundreds-of-thousands/article_3736029d-5ba2-5f0c-8a84-5d1fca3a1a59.html 
 
Daily American: Draketown water project gets $1.5 million 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/2022/10/27/draketown-receives-1-5-million-of-cdbg-
funds/69592460007/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Indiana Gazette: Two Indiana County high-schoolers named as envoys to 'Keep Pennsylvania Beautiful' 
https://www.indianagazette.com/local_news/two-indiana-county-high-schoolers-named-as-envoys-to-
keep-pennsylvania-beautiful/article_7dbf3191-694b-5317-a82b-269efc4e9f32.html 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Heinz History Center revisits all those cannonballs found buried in Pittsburgh 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/heinz-history-center-revisits-all-those-cannonballs-found-
buried-in-pittsburgh/Content?oid=22680505 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Summit focuses on healthy, affordable, sustainable food for the future 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/summit-focuses-on-healthy-affordable-sustainable-food-for-the-
future/article_ea19a8bc-557a-11ed-9079-af8dd6e16537.html 
 
Tribune-Review: PennDOT unveils plans online for 3 bridge replacements in Westmoreland 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/penndot-unveils-plans-online-for-3-bridge-replacements-in-
westmoreland/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Poison lead 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2022/10/27/poison-lead/stories/202210270083 
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